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OFFICE OF THE BURT COUNTY CLERK 
Burt County Board of Equalization 

October 27, 2023 Minutes 
TEKAMAH NE 68061 

 
A meeting of the Burt County Board of Equalization was held October 27, 2023 

in the Boardroom of the Burt County Courthouse in Tekamah, Nebraska. Notice of 

the meeting was given in advance thereof by Publication in the Oakland Independent 
and on the County’s Website.  A copy of the proof of publication is on file in the office 
of the County Clerk. Present were Supervisors: David Schold, Gary ‘Bird’ Swanson, 

Jeff Kutchera, Paul Richards, Carl Pearson, Sam Titus and Ted Connealy.   
 
  

The meeting opened at 9:36 A.M. with Chairman Schold informing the public 
that the Nebraska Open Meeting Act was posted on the wall. 

 
Communication: 2023-2024 Levies are available on Assessor’s webpage on the 
County Website.  

 
 

457 Exemption Application: 
The Center for Rural Affairs submitted a Form 457 Motor Vehicle Exemption 
Application for 2023 for the following Vehicle: 2022 Chevrolet Malibu.   

 Chairman Schold declared a Public Hearing for the Center for Rural Affairs 
Exemption Application open at 9:37 A.M.  Tricia Darnell introduced herself as 

representative for the Center for Rural Affairs; there were no objections to the 
application during public comment.  The Chairman declared the Public Hearing 
closed at 9:40 A.M.   The Board of Equalization approved the Vehicle Exemption 

Application for the Center for Rural Affairs; upon motion by Richards, seconded by 
Kutchera.  By roll call vote: Ayes – Swanson, Kutchera, Richards, Pearson, Titus, 
Connealy and Schold.  Nays – none.   

 
     

 
 
 There being no further business, Chairman Schold adjourned the Burt County 
Board of Equalization Meeting at 9:41 AM, upon motions by Titus and Connealy. 

 
 

 
ATTEST: SARAH J. FREIDEL      DAVID SCHOLD, CHAIRMAN            

 BURT COUNTY CLERK     BURT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS    

        

 

 

These minutes are not the official record and may be corrected.  A copy of the approved official minutes is 
available to the public at the Clerk’s Office. 
 
 
 
 


